
THANK YOU FOR REGISTERING! 
THE EMIGRATION EXPO PRETORIA 

FRI 23 & SAT 24 AUGUST 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for registering for The Emigration Expo taking place at The Capital Menlyn 
Maine between Friday 23 and Saturday 24 August 2024. 

For seamless access to the expo, please bring a digital or printed copy of this email 
with you when you attend. 

Venue: The Capital Menlyn Main, 198 Bancor Avenue, Menlyn, Pretoria 

Date: Friday 23 August and Saturday 24 August 2024. 

Time: 10:00 - 18:00 

There is safe underground parking available accessible from Menlyn Maine 
Shopping Centre. 

We are looking forward to seeing you there, 

 

The Emigration Expo Team 


